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Network Administrator Geoff Richards Joins Delta Computer Systems, Inc. 

September 25, 2019 - Delta Computer Systems, Inc. of Battle Ground, Washington, is pleased to welcome Geoff 

Richards as part of its headquarters staff.  Mr. Richards will be responsible for the availability, reliability, and 

security of Delta’s computer infrastructure and data.  Geoff joins Delta after many years as the System 

Administrator and Technical Specialist for a large multi-office legal firm.  His experience providing reliable and 

secure information services will be valuable as Delta continues to expand in size and global sales.    

Geoff retired as a sergeant from active duty with the U.S. Army, 

where he served in Honolulu, Hawaii.  He obtained a degree in 

Information Technology and Computer Network Systems in 

Portland, OR, and held positions of increasing responsibility 

before taking on the challenge of a large multi-user, multi-

location legal practice.   

“Mr. Richards brings strong experience with securing critical user 

data and maintaining reliable access to business systems.  These 

skills are critical to Delta’s ability to provide responsive technical 

support as we continue to expand our business around the 

world,” says Steve Nylund, Delta Computer Systems CEO. “We 

also appreciate Geoff’s ability to communicate technical concepts 

clearly and with a pleasant demeanor.” 

 

 

About Delta: For more than 35 years, Delta has supplied motion controllers and other industrial products that enable better 

performing machines. Delta's RMC Motion Controllers are used for hydraulic, pneumatic and electric closed-loop control in a 

wide array of single and multi-axis control and testing applications. For more information contact Delta Computer Systems, Inc., 

at (360)254-8688, visit www.deltamotion.com, or email technicalsales@deltamotion.com.  
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